Marine Facilities Coordinator (MFC) Quarterly Staff Report Ben Sadler, Marine Facilities Coordinator / Harbormaster Monday, December 13th, 2021

My last quarterly report was at the October 11th General Meeting, and my next report will be at the April 11th General Meeting.

General Day to Day

In this report, I won't be separating the Harbormaster position from the MFC portion.

For the most part this quarter I have spent my time trying to find a solution to the Steel float problem. As of this writing we still have not secured a contract or a company to move the float to its winter location in Bullmoose Cove.

Fairweather Construction and I were able to get the wooden floats moved in two trips in October.

We (Joe Vanderzanden and myself) were able to secure the gangway leading to the float on December 1st.

And I have been able to maintain the restrooms and the trash at the beach, while monitoring activity at the Dock and the Boat Harbor.

Completed by BPS 12/07/2021